LexEVS Meeting Agenda

Meeting Name:	LexEVS Technical meeting (Part of EVS Tools Meeting)	Location:	NCI 2115 Conf Room 5034 (NIH/NCI) Mayo RST-41st Street Bldg, 3-240C
Date:	3/13/13	Time:	1:00 PM CST
Facilitator:	Larry Wright / Craig Stancl	Attendees:	xWright, Larry (NIH/NCI) xFragoso, Gilberto (NIH/NCI) De Coronado, Sherri (NIH/NCI) xSafran, Tracy (NIH/NCI) Haber, Margaret (NIH/NCI) xOng, Kim L (IS) xLucas, Jason R (IS) xBauer, Herbert S. (Scott) xLian, Zonghui xPeterson, Kevin xStancl, Craig xWynne, Robert (NIH/NCI) Brem, Larry (NIH/NCI) [C] xPan, JJ (NIH/NCI) [E] Roth, Laura (NIH/NLM) xAger, Mandy (Mayo) Murthy, Sahana (Mayo) Hardie, Linda (Mayo) xFrutiger, Kim (Mayo) Ramani, Vivek (NIH/NCI) [C] xCarlsen, Brian (NIH/NCI) [C]
Conf. Line	Call in: 1-866-660-5416, pass code: 2398515 Meeting Number: 732 008 454 Meeting Password: 4NCI https://cbiit.webex.com/cbiit/j.php?J=732008454&P	W=NMDdjMzI0ZD	

LexEVS Meeting Agenda

Outstanding Action Items					
Action Item	Status	Owner			
•	•	•			
•	• .	•			
•	•	•			
LexEVS Discussion Topics Topic Discussion Points Action Items					
JIRA Updates (Craig)	 Decided to move all items not in 6.1 to be moved to "On-Hold" Can use the fixedVersion field to mark as 6.1.X to indicate. 	•			
JIRA 492 (Scott)	 There was an older source for generating a completely different hierarchy. One was done via streaming and the other in memory. There is a work around – using 5.1 to do the export. There is no rush in getting the exporter working in 6.1. Does not need to go up the tiers. Will plan to include in 6.1, but will be later in the plan. 	 Move to the end of our development cycle. Now we can push out a bundle. 			
Design Document Status (Craig)	 Documentation is available on the wiki, but Mayo is performing an internal review. Will send out note next week to the NCI team. 	 Craig to send out note next week. 			
Web Services Fix (Larry)	 Problem identified and fixed in jar would not fix the problem with C#. The Jar file was for testing and not something meant for internal testing. If decided to provide a SOAP client, then we need to provide instructions, etc how it could be 	 NCPI Linked in Forum. Email directly with JAR fix. Capture in JIRA to include in 6.1. 			

LexEVS Meeting Agenda

	used.	
Transitive Closure	Tracy emailed to Scott and Kevin.Scott looking into the problem	 Kevin and Scott to give update to Tracy.
•	•	•
Adjourn	Thanks for your participation!	